
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
                                                         Head Teacher: Jackie De Saulles (B.Ed.) 

Telephone:020 8688 4216 
Email: office@howard.croydon.sch.uk 
Website: www.howard.croydon.sch.uk 

 

 

Monday, 5th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We feel very happy to inform you that our classes will be starting their Science Learning this year with an 

exciting trip to the Royal Observatory in Greenwich on Thursday, 22nd September 2022 (Cannon Street 

Bridge Class) and on Friday, 23rd September 2022 (London Bridge Class). As our first Science topic 

explores “Space”, we will be visiting the Planetarium Show “Universe on our doorstep” and then participate 

in the workshop “Sun, Earth and Moon”. 

Using public transport, we will leave the school promptly after the morning register and return to school 

for 15:50. Your child will then be dismissed from the usual pick-up point (playground outside Cannon Street 

Bridge Class). Children in on-site after-school clubs will be accompanied there by one of our team. 

While the travel is free, the interactive Science activities require a contribution of only £4.90 per child. 

Therefore, please pay the required £4.90 via parent-pay by no later than the 14th September 2022. 

All children are required to wear full school uniform since we will be representing Howard Primary School. 

Please also supply your child with a light raincoat, suitable shoes (the walk from Greenwich Railway Station 

to the Observatory is a good 25min walk), a snack and a healthy, nutritious packed lunch. These items can 

be carried in the children‘s school bag or a lunch bag. Please do not send your child with a plastic 

carrier/shopping bag. If your child receives school meals, they will receive a packed lunch from school. 

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to speak to one of our team.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Winser    Mr Grundey 

 
            

 
Please sign and return to the class teacher by Wednesday, 14th September 2022: 

 

Name: _________________________        Class: _____________________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to visit the Royal Observatory in Greenwich, travelling by train on Thursday, 

22nd September (Cannon Street Bridge Class) or Friday, 23rd September 2022 (London Bridge Class). 

 

          I have paid £4.90 via ParentPay.    I will provide a packed lunch for my child.  

 

          My child receives free school meals and will require a school packed lunch.  

 

 

Signed ______________________________    Date  ____________________ 
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